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Dear Parents/Carers

I hope you all had a lovely weekend. We have had a busy term 3 so far, and are already half way through!  

Parental Survey 

I have attached a link to a parental survey. We are on a journey of continuous improvement to ensure we are getting it right for every child.  Part of this journey involves consulting with all our stakeholders.  The views of our parent body are important to us.  We would be grateful if you could complete this survey.  The survey will gather views but we would ask that if there is a concern that you would like to talk to us specifically about, please speak directly with us. We are currently evaluating our school and EYC priorities as we look towards creating our School Improvement Plan for next session.  Your views are important to us. 

Survey link - https://forms.office.com/e/QwBEb3y1xg 

Please note that the survey closes on Monday 27th February at 4pm. 

Communication Policy 

We are currently finalising our School Communication Policy.  We have consulted with the Parent Council regarding this and will have this with you very soon.  

Evening Stay and Play – Tuesday 21st February 

We are so looking forward to welcoming our families into the EYC on Tuesday 21st February from 6pm-7pm for our evening stay and play session. 

Industrial Action 

Information was sent out last week regarding the upcoming Industrial Action days.  Please note that the school will be closed on Tuesday 28th February and Wednesday 1st March unless the upcoming strikes are cancelled nationally .  Information about free school meals was included in the previous letter. 

EYC – P1 Transitions

Visits for our EYC children moving into P1 this year will being this week. We are so excited to welcome our EYC children into primary 1, and staff have a range of exciting experiences for them to take part in. More information regarding transition will be with you shortly.

Registration for Early Learning and Childcare 2023-24
Registration for ELC for session 2023-24 will take place week commencing Monday 6th March 2023. Further information along with the link to the on line application form will be sent out soon. 

Developing the Young Workforce

An email was sent out last week by Mrs Miller about our upcoming Developing the Young Workforce focus weeks.  Our Developing the Young Workforce (DYW) Focus Fortnight will take place from Monday 20th March – Friday 31st March 2023. The DYW Pupil Committee and Mrs Miller have been working hard to begin planning this, and we hope to be able to provide children from across the school with the opportunity to learn about a variety of businesses and career options, and to develop skills within this. We have been working closely with the Chamber of Commerce and have made some links with businesses. We are hoping that some of our parents may also be willing to come in and share information about their job / business, and there are two ways in which to do this –
1.      Running a stall at our Careers Fayre (Friday 24th March from 9am-3pm) 

2.     Visiting individual classes to deliver information during the DYW Focus Fortnight.
If you would be interested in supporting us with this, please fill form no later than Friday 17th February.  https://forms.office.com/e/s3FXfB1nC5 

Many thanks again for all your support, it is very much appreciated. 

Lauren

